
 

 

      Executive Principal: Mr Anthony Quinn        Head: Mr Thomas Leverage 

13 December 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Consultation on Admission arrangements for Cardinal Wiseman Catholic School for 
entry from September 2019  
 
Cardinal Wiseman is consulting on proposed admission arrangements for the academic 
year 2019/20 and beyond.  We would welcome representation from all interested 
parties on this consultation.   
 
Admissions to Cardinal Wiseman will continue to be co-ordinated through Coventry LA’s 
Co-ordinated Scheme.  We are proposing to decrease our admission number for Year 7 
entry from 240 to 210.  The school wishes to receive any views or comments from  
parents/carers, church, local community and from anyone else who may be affected. 
The consultation period will run from 13 December 2017 – 24 January 2018. 
 
A draft copy of the school’s proposed new Admissions Policy 2019/20 can be viewed by 
visiting the school’s website on 
www.cardinalwiseman.coventry.sch.uk/information/admissions  or from Cardinal 
Wiseman on request. 
 
Comments on this consultation should be submitted either in writing to  
Mr Thomas Leverage at the address below or by email to 
TLeverage@cardinalwiseman.coventry.sch.uk 
 
All comments submitted will be considered before finalising the admission arrangements 
for 2019. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 

 
 
Thomas Leverage 
Head 
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